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PAGES Meeting on
"High Latitude

Paleoenvironments"
Moscow, 

May 16-17th, 2002

This meeting has a first objective of establishing 
new contacts with the former soviet scientific community.

Russian scientists are invited to present their work to an international panel of
scientists in various disciplines of paleoresearch and establish new venues

for collaboration with PAGES scientists.

Although a great many projects have been launched within the PAGES framework, there
remains a great deal to be done. Anyone in the former soviet paleoscience community willing to 

take part in formulating new PAGES initiatives or participating in existing initiatives should
come and join in discussion with the members of the PAGES Scientific Steering Committee (SSC).

Registration

To register, please visit our web page: www.pages-igbp.org and register online 
or
send an email to larocque@pages.unibe.ch
or 
by mail to PAGES, Bärenplatz 2, CH-3011 Bern, Switzerland

                              Deadline for registration is: March 15th, 2002

Salut Don Dr Ginot

PAGES welcomes our new Office 
Manager, Selma Ghoneim, who be-
gan a 30% position in September.  
In addition to managing PAGES 
accounts and the logstics associat-
ed with PAGES activities, Selma is 
keen to learn about web publish-
ing. Beginning in January, PAGES 
will host a sabattical visit by Tom 
Edwards from the University of Wa-
terloo, Canada. Tom will be working 

to better integrate the use of stable 
isotopes in PAGES activities. In par-
ticular, he will facilitate a better in-
tegration of modern measurements 
of isotopes in precipitation as a 
means of calibrating past records. 
Tom is the PAGES representative 
on the WCRP and IAEA sponsored 
Global Network for Isotopes in Pre-
cipitation (GNIP) commitee.

Call for Contributions:
The next issue of PAGES News 
will highlight dendrochronology. 
Science highlights that fit within 
this theme, as well as the usual 

workshop reports and program 
news, are welcome. If you are inter-
ested in contributing to this issue 
please contact Isabelle Larocque 
(larocque@pages.unibe.ch). All sub-
missions should follow the instruc-
tions for authors on our web-site 
and be submitted by January 31, 
2002.
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